
SCHOLARSHIP
OPPORTUNITY 

FOR WORTHY  
OFFICE PRODUCT 
STUDENTS

COPA IS
PROUD TO
OFFER THE

SAUL FELDBERG 
MEMORIAL 
SCHOLARSHIP 
FUND

IIt is with great pleasure that COPA, in conjunction
with the Global Furniture Group, is pleased to offer
scholarships in honour of one of Canada’s greatest
innovators, leaders and teachers — Mr. Saul Feldberg.
Beginning in 2024 and for each of the next four years,
worthy students connected to the office products
trade will be selected to receive one of five $1,000
awards in honour of Mr. Feldberg, who
passed away in January 2023
at the age of 87.

COPA Scholarships are available to
students entering first or second
year post-secondary studies who
work for or have worked for, or whose
parent/guardian/ grandparent
works for a COPA member company.

Deadline Date for 
Applications is 

JULY 31, 2025

The complete qualification criteria and submission forms 
can be found at. www.copa.ca/copa-scholarship-fund


